
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Rachel Askew 
Project Manager 

New Homes Development Team 
Housing and Modernisation  

      NHDTPhase5Consultation@southwark.gov.uk 

Tel: 0207 525 1801 

Date: 27 April 2020 

Ref: Fenwick Road New Homes 

Dear Resident 

Fenwick Road – New Homes Update 

The council remain committed to work with residents on our programme during this 
period of uncertainty and will follow the advice issued by Central Government as to the 
precautionary measures and action to take to ensure that residents, staff, and partners 
are protected from the Covid-19 (Coronavirus) Therefore, we’re adapting the way we 
consult for the foreseeable future to remove unnecessary social contact. 

Our long term commitment to building 11,000 new council homes means that the 
programme for delivery of these homes must continue so that there are new homes 
that will continue to meet the increasing housing need in our borough. 

To ensure you are kept up-to-date with what we are doing we have created a Fenwick 
Road Consultation Hub at www.southwark.gov.uk/fenwickroadimprovements which 
will be one of the ways in which we communicate with you. 

We did not receive any feedback about the proposal to build new homes when we 
wrote to you in October 2019 but we hope to hear from you as the project progresses.  

We will write to you again with details of how to join the project group and anticipate 
that this will be set up during summer 2020. Please see the Fenwick Road 
consultation hub for further details and please email 
NHDTPhase5Consultation@southwark.gov.uk if you have any questions.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Rachel Askew 
Project Manager 

 

 

http://www.southwark.gov.uk/fenwickroadimprovements
mailto:NHDTPhase5Consultation@southwark.gov.uk

